PUBLIC NOTICE POSTING REQUEST
TO OFFICE OF THE LEICESTER TOWN CLERK

TIME STAMP
Registrar’
ORGANIZATION: IR 'S
X MEETING PUBLIC HEARING (Please circle appropriately)
DAY &
DATE November 18, 2016 Time: 10:30am

LOCATION: Leicester Town Clerk’s Office

SIGNATURE or
Requested by: Deborah K. Davis

ALL MEETING NOTICES MUST BE FILED AND TIME STAMPED IN THE TOWN CLERK’SOFFICE AND POSTED ON THE
MUNICIPAL BULLETIN BOARD 48 HOURS PRIOR TO THE MEETING. (in accordance with Chapter 303 Acts of 1975}

Vote on baliot received on November 14 from overseas
add to the Election count

Vote on provisional hallots submitted to the Registry
Discuss mailing out the minutes to all the Registrars for review at our Dec. meeting

Schedule December meeting

“The listings of matters are those reasonably anticipated by the chair 48 hours before said mesting, which may be
discussed at the meeting, Not all items listed may in fact be discussed and other items not listed may also be
brought up for discussion to the extent permitted by law.”




OFFICE OF THE TOWN CLERK
TowN OF LEICESTER

3 WASHBURN SQUARE « LEICESTER, MASSACRUSETTS 01524-1333
TELEPHONE: (508) 892-7011 « Fax: (508) 892-7070

DEBORAH K. DAVIS
Town CLERK
E-mail: davisd@leicesterma.org

BOARD OF REGISTRARS
MINUTES OF NOVEMBER 18, 2016

Len Ivel opened the meeting at 10:30 am with Maurcen Connery and Debbie Davis in attendance.
Debbie picked up the mail at the post office before coming to the meeting. One ballot from voter at college
came in, was date stamped and not accepted. The ballot arrived to late need to be in the office by the close of

polls on Nov. 8" at $pm.

The registrars then voted on an absentee ballot received from Japan in the appropriate time. Len motioned to
accept. Unanimously voted to accept and add to the Election Count.

The registrars then discussed the Provisional ballots — investigated and found there were none to be counted and
added to the election count. The registry answered all our entry into the computer.

Vote to deny all Provisional ballots — Unanimous.

Discussion to inform voters of copy of RMV decision and mail voter registration cards to them.

All minutes since January will be typed and accepted or changed at December 6th meeting. They will be copied
and mailed to Registrars for review prior to the meeting any changes will be voted on and changed at this
meeting.

Maureen does nof want to be secretary so we will need to re-org at the Dec. meeting.

The registrars need to remember that the machines automatically change for daylight savings time. We had a
problem on Voting Day when we were opening the polls the time was an hour earlier. We had talked to the
company and they did not let us know that they change automatically. It was stressful however all was well for
the opening of the polls at 7am.

Meeting adjourned 11:15.

Respecttully submitted,

Deborah K. Davis




